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THE LONG WALK. During a 28 mile
hike with her family in
the Wind River Mountains
of Wyoming, Bailey Noall
and her mom take a moment
to capture the beauty
around them. "It was very
pretty, and few people
were there, but that was
because of the insane
amount of mosquitoes,"
Noall said. They protected
themselves with mosquito
nets and heavy duty bug
spray. "The best part of
our backpacking trip was
probably the moment when
we reached a beautiful
lake and, to be honest,
when we finally reached
the car. After camping for
two cold nights and hiking
A LOT of miles it felt
amazing to sit in our car
and take off our shoes
and, even better, to take
a shower and crawl in a
warm bed that night."
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